
From: Mike Mayo
To: Comments
Subject: Rick Bentley
Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:10:02 PM

I have read Rick Bentley's comments to you, dated Feb 25, 2024, as reported in your April
public board meeting files.   
<https://truckeetahoeairport.com/board_meetings/362/view_file?file=tab+01a+-
+bentley+email.pdf>

To be quite honest Rick Bentley gives me the creeps.   But what if his allegations are correct?

It appears that you have used airport money to pay for legal services to defend against his
threatened litigation.   Won't that add validity to his allegations?   Should you not be using
your D&O (Directors and Officers) insurance to pay for your defense?

Kind regards,
Michael Mayo
Airport District resident around the corner from Glenshire Elementary.
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